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7 February 2022 
 
 
Mr G J Larkins 
Secretary 
Wangaratta RSL Sub-Branch Inc 
PO Box 134 
Wangaratta   VIC   3676 
 
 
Dear Gregory, 
 
Re: Patriotic Fund Budget Review - 2022 
 
Further to your recent submission regarding Patriotic Fund rent proposed for 2022.  
 
I confirm that the rent payable to your Patriotic Fund for the 2022 financial year is $558,945.81 inclusive 
of GST.  
 
Further, the trustee approves the budgeted expenditure as detailed in the Patriotic Fund budget provided 
by the Sub-Branch. Note: any specific building related works still require the trustee’s approval through 
the established Property Committee process. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

 
David Ridley 
Chief Financial Officer 


